Theological College of Lanka (TCL), Sri Lanka


Dear Friends in Christ,

We write to you at a time of great anxiety and uncertainty with the spread of the COVID – 19 Corona virus which has affected almost every country around the world.

We note that across many countries’ life has come to a standstill with education, economy, social life and interaction has taken a downward spiral. 
In Sri Lanka the situation remains the same with stringent actions taken to control the spread and, in its path, the usual daily activities have come to a stop.

At the Theological College of Lanka (TCL) we have also had to take steps to adhere with the larger process of containment by announcing leave and curtailing travel. As we are at an academic year’s end, we remain hopeful that most of the important aspects that must be performed will not face severe postponement.

As a community and family let us share our solidarity with you, your families and your College at this time. This calamity has in fact brought us together and to reflect on how we build unity in the fight against adversity.

In that regard let us assure you are fullest support and prayer at this time, and we in return request your intercession towards us. As the family of God, we remain certain that God has not subjected society into this peril without God’s knowledge and God’s kindness and comfort is not fat from us.

We remain in that hope and pray for each and every person and community affected. We once again extend our arm of goodwill and understanding at this testing time. With our most sincere prayers and hopes we remain.

Stay Safe and Blessed!

Yours faithfully

TCL Community,
Pilimatalawa
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